
 
 
  Nicole Arceneaux 

Project Manager 
Marketing Business Unit 

Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Tel (925) 790-6612 
Nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com 

  
September 17, 2015 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham, PG, CEG, CHG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Environmental Health Services 
Environmental Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
 
Subject: Request for Due Date Extension for Feasiblity Study 
 Chevron Facility No. 351645 (Former Unocal Service Station No. 1156) 
 4276 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland, California 
  
Re: ACEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000409 
 RWQCB Case No. 01-2474 
 GeoTracker Global ID T0600102279 
 
 
Mr. Wickham: 
 
In response to your letter dated August 8, 2015, we are requesting an extension to the October 8, 2015 due date 
for the Feasibility Study. As we discussed in our meeting July 1, 2015 this feasibility study is subject to review 
by Chevron’s remedial systems review team (RSRT).   
 
We have our meeting with RSRT scheduled for October 21, 2015. As such, we are requesting an extension to 
November 10, 2015. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nicole Arceneaux 
Project Manager 

cc: Mr. Rajan Goswamy, Property Owner (via email) 
 Dr. Maureen Dorsey, Adjacent Property Owner (via email) 
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